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Outdoor Session 27th May 

A few members met near the Lock Keeper’s Café in Stroud for a pleasant afternoon’s sketching. 

Jill H 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Lock Keeper’s Café, canal and a smile from a Stroud 
resident. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Kitchenalia 

Quirky, quaint, colourful 'kitchenalia' that went crazily cranky'...used wrong paper so had to adapt.... 

 

Sue B 

 

 

Challenge 30 

Hello Everyone, 

Next week is National Fishing and Boating week and also Potty Training Awareness week! 

...the challenge is – NO not potties or contents, but "messing about on the river". 

Sketch book challenge - June calendar 

Please continue to support The Rainbow by sending photographs of your work as a jpeg to Pete 
Smith peter@lyonspace.co.uk. Thanks to all of you who have and are taking part in the challenges, sharing 
other art work carried out and interesting titbits, and thank you Pete for editing it. 

If you require advice about your artwork Roxy and Beth have both agreed to support us and are also part 
of this email group. It is not compulsory to do all the challenges or any of them, but if you do - anything 
goes regarding, media, style etc.! Let your imagination run wild! You might decide to make one challenge 
into a bigger project which might take weeks to complete or do as a 5-minute exercise.  

If you can, take time out for your art on Thursday afternoons.   

Stay safe. 

Kind regards, 

Lynne 

 

 

mailto:peter@lyonspace.co.uk


Sketches 

Three are A6 size, 
so much smaller 
than they appear 
when scanned. 
These are pen and 
ink sketches with a 
little pencil and 
crayon added. 

The other one is A5 
and is mainly pencil 
and watercolour, 
with a touch of ink. 
Advice appreciated 
on this one! The 
stones are 
supposed to be a 
wall, but it looks like 
a path! 

 

 

I hope I shall be able to join in a 
meeting one Thursday soon. 

Best wishes 

Hilary K 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor Session 10th June 

The next outdoor session is planned for 2:00pm on 
Thursday 10th June, meeting in the car park at Box Village 
Hall, to make sure it’s still there. 

Hope to see some of you there. 

Pete 

 


